
The proposed HB 3177 is irresponsible; Endangers the public; Can create supper spreader locations. I agree with the suffering 
COVID has created. BUT, this is a pandemic. The first we have experienced. Governor Brown has followed science and medical 
recommendations. Oregon has had lower deaths and infections than most states. The arrogance of many that decry restrictions 
have contributed to the lengthy timeline of ending this battle. 
A solution needs to be found. This is NOT it.
Save lives. Vote no.


